
 

Need someone who is insured to help me move into my apartment               hide this posting                   unhide

Location Arkansas
https://www.genclassifieds.com/x-786221-z

  QR Code Link to This Post I'm an able-bodied guy moving from Oklahoma City to Fayetteville. I only need helping moving a couch and a california-king size mattress.
That's it. It would take about 30 minutes of your time. I will pay you $50 cash, but you do need to be.

 N
eed som

eone w
ho is insured

to 
help 

m
e 

m
ove 

into 
m

y
apartm

ent               hide this
posting                   unhide
https://w

w
w

.genclassifieds.com
/x-7

86221-z

 N
eed som

eone w
ho is insured

to 
help 

m
e 

m
ove 

into 
m

y
apartm

ent               hide this
posting                   unhide
https://w

w
w

.genclassifieds.com
/x-7

86221-z

 N
eed som

eone w
ho is insured

to 
help 

m
e 

m
ove 

into 
m

y
apartm

ent               hide this
posting                   unhide
https://w

w
w

.genclassifieds.com
/x-7

86221-z

 N
eed som

eone w
ho is insured

to 
help 

m
e 

m
ove 

into 
m

y
apartm

ent               hide this
posting                   unhide
https://w

w
w

.genclassifieds.com
/x-7

86221-z

 N
eed som

eone w
ho is insured

to 
help 

m
e 

m
ove 

into 
m

y
apartm

ent               hide this
posting                   unhide
https://w

w
w

.genclassifieds.com
/x-7

86221-z

 N
eed som

eone w
ho is insured

to 
help 

m
e 

m
ove 

into 
m

y
apartm

ent               hide this
posting                   unhide
https://w

w
w

.genclassifieds.com
/x-7

86221-z

 N
eed som

eone w
ho is insured

to 
help 

m
e 

m
ove 

into 
m

y
apartm

ent               hide this
posting                   unhide
https://w

w
w

.genclassifieds.com
/x-7

86221-z

 N
eed som

eone w
ho is insured

to 
help 

m
e 

m
ove 

into 
m

y
apartm

ent               hide this
posting                   unhide
https://w

w
w

.genclassifieds.com
/x-7

86221-z

 N
eed som

eone w
ho is insured

to 
help 

m
e 

m
ove 

into 
m

y
apartm

ent               hide this
posting                   unhide
https://w

w
w

.genclassifieds.com
/x-7

86221-z

 N
eed som

eone w
ho is insured

to 
help 

m
e 

m
ove 

into 
m

y
apartm

ent               hide this
posting                   unhide
https://w

w
w

.genclassifieds.com
/x-7

86221-z

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

                               1 / 1

https://www.genclassifieds.com/x-786221-z
http://www.tcpdf.org

